

Date: 6<sup>th</sup> December 2018

Title: Report Item 12 – Correspondence

By: K Larkin (Parish Clerk)

Purpose: To report on correspondence received since the

November meeting

Recommendations: To note the report

The following items of correspondence have been received since the November council meeting:

- Moving the cricket square a formal request for a donation of £5,000 towards moving the cricket square has been received from the Cricket Club and will be considered at the next available council meeting on 3<sup>rd</sup> January 2019. A resident has written separately in support of this request.
- Christmas tree decorations a resident has asked for the tree to have more decorations please, and has even offered to contribute.

05/12/2018